Byrne Wallace 
87-88 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2
24th February 2016
To whom it may concern,
I recently heard about how successful and beneficial it is to be an intern at Byrne Wallace. I would like to introduce myself to you as I believe I have the skills necessary to make a significant contribution to your organisation and hopefully vice versa.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am currently studying Law at Griffith College Dublin and love every moment of it. I would love to gain some more experience in the field though as I have not had much of it before.
Please find my CV attached for consideration for any suitable positions that may arise. Please note that I am available for interview at any convenient time, and can be contacted on 086 3340229 or on sam-friel@hotmail.com
I look forward to hearing from you.
Sam Friel
